
COVID-19 Disclaimer Required for Membership

Although we are following the CDC’s guidelines regarding COVID-19, The Mandarin

Women’s Club does not warrant that any facilities used are free from any virus,

communicable disease, or otherwise.  The Mandarin Women’s Club undertakes no duty

to provide for the prevention of any such hazards.

Any member attending luncheons or social activities does so at their own risk and

should follow CDC guidelines and applicable Federal, State, or local order related to

COVID-19 and other viruses.

​

Members should abide by all posted Rules, Regulations, and Guidelines.

Signed this ____ day of _________________, 2021 as a condition of membership

during the year 2021-2022.

Signed: __________________________________

Print Name: ______________________________


